
From:  Dave Byron <dbyron@co.volusia.fl.us> 
To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 

Subject:  Re: Sexual Assault documents - County Jail 
Date:  Fri, 21 Sep 2012 08:35:15 -0400 

There are no records of any sexual assaults in July 2011. If you have 
a name I can check that way.  Dave Byron

>>> VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 9/20/2012 6:09 PM >>>

Mr. Byron:

Thank You, we shall await your reply. 

Further, should VCDC continue to hold the position, that they have no
records regarding the July 2011 incident - then we would appreciate 
an explanation, as to why these records apparently do not exist.

Absent any records, or an explanation - we will have only our
theories, the lack of provided documents, and the division's policies 
/ past practices to guide our article.

Let it not be said, that we were unfair in our article.

VX
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